

Office of the Principal

Dow Medical College & Dr. Ruth K.M. Pfau, Civil Hospital, Karachi Baba-e-Urdu Road, Karachi, Pakistan. Tel: 9221-9215732, Fax: 9221-99216027, E-mail: p.dmc@duhs.edu.pk

Ref No. DMC/ Co-ord /2020/1153

10th Nov. 2020

ATTENTION

Students of First to Final Year MBBS

In order to ensure better observance of preventive measures for COVID-19 and guidance of students regarding isolation etc. the following policy has been issued by the Infectious Diseases Department of CHK - DMC.

Prof. Amjad Siraj Memon Principal

Humm